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School admissions

We would like to hear your views on a proposed
change to the admission arrangements for
Flushing C of E School from the school year 2025/26

Cornwall Council is consulting on the admission arrangements for Flushing C of E School
from 2025/26, specifically a proposal to reduce the Published Admission Number (PAN).

The PAN is the number of pupils that a school will admit up to for its new intake.

It is proposed to reduce the PAN for Flushing C of E School to nine from twelve.
This is because the school does not have the space to admit twelve children each year.

No other changes to the school’s admission arrangements are proposed.

Places in reception would be allocated up to the PAN of nine.
If there are more applications than places available the school’s dl.
oversubscription criteria would be used to decide which children Deadline

quallfy fora place. for responses:
8 December
2023

For more information visit: www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions
email us at: schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk
orcalluson: 0300 1234 101
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